
My name is Rosi Hermida and I am the District Parent 

Coordinator. I am very excited to have this opportunity to 

work with you and your family.  I have been a member of the 

Essex County Schools of Technology team for the last 14 

years, and understand firsthand the important role the PTSA 

plays within the school system.  

As District Parent Coordinator, my focus will be on state and 

district goals and standards for Title I programming related 

to parent involvement. I will serve as the liaison between all 

3 schools and parents; relaying the needs of one to the 

other. I will use my knowledge and experience to host 

trainings, facilitate parent workshops and create engaging 

community events.  I will help parents understand the 

educational system so that they may become better 

advocates for their children’s education.   

I will be inviting all families to upcoming school events. Please join us! 

If you have any questions, concerns, suggestions or would like to join the PTSA please do not 

hesitate to reach out to me at 973-412-2248 or via email at rhermida@essextech.org 

I look forward to working with all of you to make the 2022-2023 school year spectacular! 
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